Mary Dona Paras

From: Gita Belinsky <_>

Sent: Wednesday, September 3, 2025 9:30 AM
To: Clerk of Board
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Case Number 3448-18 Sunshine Canyon Landfill

Dear Clerk of the Board,

The remedies proposed by LEA office affiliated with Sunshine Canyon Landfill have failed. Sunshine Canyon
neighbors and beyond continue to suffer with even more ailments than ever. The awful odors emanating from
this landfill continue as strong as ever. We need specialists who take their job seriously and place public well-
being ahead of their own personal interests and come up with real workable solutions. It is unacceptable to
hire those who give themselves permission to terribly insult the intelligence of the public by proposing fake
solutions that somehow adding more smelly trash will fix the terrible smells coming from smelly trash. Real
action must be substituted, and the insults must end. Thank you!

Sincerely,
Gita Belinsky
Granada Hills Concerned Resident





